Niagara District Masters Swimming and Canandaigua Masters Swim Club

Feb 16, 2020 SCY Pool Swim Competition

Safety Plan

This swim competition will be held at the Canandaigua High School.  We will have access to the facilities including, changing rooms, bathrooms, first aid room, and lifeguarding and rescue equipment including AED.  We are located 3 miles from Thompson Hospital and 1.5 miles from the Canandaigua Ambulance facility.  Phones are available on deck.

We will have two lifeguards for the main pool and one for the diving well (continuous warm up/down) and a fourth life guard to rotate with the three on deck.

The safety coordinator is Russ Perrin who is a certified Red Cross First Responder.  We will have USMS injury report forms available.

